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The Educational Affairs Committee has assembled another very promising conference for May/June of 

2024.  Discussions focused on programming feedback from the three most recent years as well as 

consideration for audience recommended topics and presenters.  A great blend of regular as well as new 

speakers was included.  Adding a few new speakers each year has proven to be a helpful approach in 

attracting additional CPFI members who have become more and more involved.   

The CPFI annual conference is completely planned for May 30-June 2nd in Flat Rock, NC.  The regular 

program contains up to 12.25 hours of continuing education credit.  One of our regular speakers, Dr. 

Emily Laswell, will again offer an elective Saline Process option on Saturday afternoon.  At the time this 

report was written, 46 participants had voluntarily chosen to participate in this event.  Participants in 

this year’s conference could earn a maximum of 13.25 hours of CPE – a truly terrific value!  

In addition to general CPE sessions, topics and speakers were intentionally chosen with the intent of 

granting Law and Pain CPE credits.  Unfortunately, a CE session was not available in the Medication 

Safety space this year.  This variety of CPE credits is valued a great deal by many conference attendees 

due to various licensing bodies having specific requirements for these areas.  As in years past, Campbell 

University is managing the CPE credit for CPFI and has been very responsive to all needs.   

Per request of the CPFI Board of Directors, (at least) two CE sessions will have a live stream option in 

addition to the live presentation.  This approach will allow CPFI members who could not attend in-

person to join remotely.  Unfortunately, this approach will not be of the highest video quality, but it will 

certainly be functional, allowing participants to join in for a few of the sessions.   

Our team is grateful for the opportunity to serve Christ and our members through the Educational 

Affairs Committee, and we are very excited that we can offer an exceptional, high-quality conference 

again this year.    
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